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SRI KUALA LUMPUR 

No. 1, Jalan SS15/7A, 47500 Subang Jaya, Selangor Darul Ehsan. Tel: 03-56343491/3  Fax: 03-56343489 
www.srikl.edu.my 

 
Circular No: OMEDB/SKL/18/01                              5th January 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians, 
 
 
Re: Revised after-school pick-up times for Sri KL 
 
Firstly, may I take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy New Year for 2018 and a 
warm welcome back to Sri KL. 
 
In attempting to ease the traffic build-up out side the school, particularly during pick-up time 
in the afternoon, the School has revised the 2018 pick-up times for Primary and Secondary 
School. Kindly refer to the schedules below. 
 
 
PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Daily Pick-up Time   3.30 PM to 4.00 PM 
 

o Parents with children exclusively in Primary School are requested to arrive outside 
school NO EARLIER THAN 3.20 PM.  
 

o Please note, if you do arrive earlier and plan to wait you may be asked to move on by 
the PDRM Traffic Police stationed outside or by the School’s traffic marshals and this 
will cause you considerable inconvenience. Therefore, kindly time your arrival to 
match the time allotted above. Drivers, chauffeurs, etc., please take note! 

 
 
SECONDARY SCHOOL 
 

Daily Pick-up Time   4.00 PM onwards 
 

o Parents with children in Secondary School OR both schools are requested to arrive 
outside school NO EARLIER THAN 4.00 PM.  

 
o Please note, if you do arrive earlier and plan to wait you may be asked to move on by 

the PDRM Traffic Police stationed outside or by the School’s traffic marshals and this 
will cause you considerable inconvenience. Therefore, kindly time your arrival to 
match the time allotted above. Drivers, chauffeurs, etc., please take note! 

 
o Additionally, dear parents, you are requested to accustom your children to waiting on 

Persiaran Kewajipan after the bus stop and not directly in front of the school unless 
rainy weather does not permit. 
 
                                     Please see overleaf……… 
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We are currently taking steps to build a new covered walkway along Persiaran Kewajipan 
and also to upgrade the road and traffic flow in front of Sri KL. This will take some time to 
complete but, in the mean time, these new arrangements will help to ease traffic congestion 
not just for Sri KL parents but also for the wider community using the roads around Subang 
Jaya. As such, your co-operation and your understanding in this matter are greatly 
appreciated. 
 
 
Thank you, and I look forward to seeing you back at Sri KL. 
 
 
Hanif Merican, CEO Sri Kuala Lumpur 


